
Bethel ANNOUNCEMENTS  

JANUARY 29, 2023 

 

Welcome Allan & Lynn Smith-Reeve 
We will learn all about the Bridges Peterborough Organization and 
their Catalyst program.   They are ordinary citizens who are challenging 
current ways of addressing poverty. They are changing the 
conversation about poverty and privilege and making concrete 
differences in people’s lives. Visit the website at: 
https://bridgespeterborough.ca to learn about and support them. 

GIFT CARD FUNDRAISER: NEXT ORDER DUE FEBRUARY 19TH 

Thank you to everyone who has purchased gift cards! All future orders 
will be put in on the 3rd Sunday of the month. If you have any 
questions, please reach out to Edna Pearse 705 799-7189 or 
betheluctreasurer@gmail.com. 

PROJECT NATWIN UPDATE: 

Over the past 8 years we have been doing outreach into remote 
northern Indigenous communities through our partnership with Janet 
McCue and her project Natwin. It's one of the many ways folks at 
Bethel have been showing and growing God's love.  Janet will be going 
north once again at the end of January and she is hoping for donations 
of coffee, tea, canned milk, socks and other items such as would be 
good for winter camping (new items only, please!)  If you can help by 
bringing your donations to the church over the next couple of Sundays, 
it would be much appreciated!  
 
BETHEL ANNUAL MEETING: March 19, 2023 

This year's annual congregational meeting will be held on March 19, 
2023 following a shortened worship service. To give us time to produce 
the 2022 annual report, the due date for Committee Reports has been 
set to February 19. Instructions on where and how to submit to come. 
 
OFFERING AND DONATIONS TO BETHEL 

If anyone needs church envelopes, please see Edna.   
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